
Chicago-Kent College of Law, in partnership with the Law School 

Admission Council’s (LSAC) DiscoverLaw.org Outreach Initiative, is 

hosting the "So You Think You Want to Be a Lawyer" Project in Spring 

2016  for interested high school students. This exciting two-part series 

is open to new and returning participants and will be held on Saturday, 

February 27, and Saturday, March 5. Both events are free. Participants 

will discuss strategies they can use to prepare for law school while in 

high school and in college; learn what it means to be a law student; 

speak with practicing attorneys about different legal specialties; and 

experience “a day in court” by participating in a mock trial competition. 

All of the programs will be interactive, allowing participants to engage 

in hands on activities and meet current law students and attorneys. 

So You Think You Want to Be 
a Lawyer? 

For more information or to RSVP visit:  
www.kentlaw.iit.edu/diversity/discoverlaw 

Contact Information: 
Marsha Ross-Jackson, Esq. 

Assistant Dean, 
Diversity and Inclusion 

312.906.5346 
OR 

Phillip M. Rutherford, Esq. 
Associate Director, 

Admissions 
312.906.5024 

CHICAGO-KENT 
COLLEGE OF LAW 
565 W EST A DAMS S TREET 

C HI CAGO,  I L  60661  
 
 

SATURDAY,  FEBRUARY 27 
9 :30AM—1 :00PM 

&  
SATURDAY,  MARCH 5 

9 :30AM—3:30 PM 
 
 
 

Reserve your seat today, 
space is limited.  


